To: Planning

FW: Strong Endorsement for planning Application: The Forge, 3-7 Delancey Street Subject:

From: carlos serna

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:51 PM

To: Sue Vincent (Councillor) <

Subject: Strong Endorsement for planning Application: The Forge, 3-7 Delancey Street



Dear Councillor Sue Vincent,

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the planning application for The Forge at 3-7 Delancey St. Having been a regular attendee at the venue, I can attest to its exceptional management and its undeniable positive impact on Camden's nightlife.

The Forge is not just a well-run venue; it is a cornerstone of our community, providing memorable experiences and fostering connections. I sincerely hope that this application is granted, allowing The Forge to extend its operating hours and continue to enrich our vibrant neighbourhood.

Thank you for considering my support for this application.

Warm regards, Carlos Florez Serna NW3 2HD